
From: Taraesa Tellier
To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: Fwd: Concerns with access to pool parking lot
Date: December 3, 2020 8:17:03 AM

Good Morning, 

Can we please include this on our next agenda. 

Thank you. 

Working on positive change for forward direction, 

Taraesa Tellier
Councillor Ward One
Municipality of West Elgin 
519-520-2444

Begin forwarded message:

From: Margaret Perry 
Date: December 3, 2020 at 7:07:13 AM EST
To: Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>
Subject: Concerns with access to pool parking lot

﻿
Hi Taraesa, I wanted to raise a concern about the public access to the parking lot
at the pool.
I have been witnessing vehicles using the parking lot during the late night and
overnight as a meeting place, a place to race vehicles , do burn outs and donuts..
Last night and tonight 4 wheelers and snow mobiles were racing in the park,
down the driveway and out on the roadway near the pool on Ridout.
With the upcoming Festival of lights I'm worried that this activity will not slow
down. Is it neccessary to allow vehicles access to the parking lot when the pool is
not open. Can barriers be placed across opening to prevent precarious activities? I
have witnessed a dirt bike get hit by a car when racing in the parking lot this fall
and lots of illegal activity on the Municipal property.
Maybe additional signage and barricades may help too.
Thanks for addressing these concerns with council.
Thank you, 
Margaret Perry 
Ridout st Rodney 
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